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RE-OPENING HEALTH FACILITIES  

The Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment would like to make
some  announcements  about  the  provision  of  health  services  in  the
community:

1) The Evesham Health Clinic was re-opened about a month ago after a
period of closure during which repairs were carried out.

2) A staff nurse would move into  the Layou Nurse Quarters  over the
weekend.  This would go a long way towards ensuring that a nurse is
always on hand at that facility to respond to emergencies. 

3) The Kingstown District Clinic will be re-opened on Monday, May 18,
2020 with all services restored. 

These favourable developments would have an impact on the provision of
healthcare to thousands of Vincentians. 
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